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Vote by mail has been the proven standard of Oregon elections. I believe that in 

person voting woul disenfranchise poorer voters as time is money, and those less 

well off among us have less time to stand around in lines to submit a vote.  I also 

believe that there would have to be significant investment by the state to overhaul the 

voting system to support an in person vote which would be a waste of money and 

time.  I say this as a young voter, that I have never missed out on an election partially 

because of this system being so convenient and voter friendly.  Don't change 

Oregon's elections system to kowtow to the wishes of the authoritarion regime 

currently assuming the presidency and their insane base. 


